TLC/ Nuevo Comienzo Youth Programs Adelante Latina, Los Guerreros, and Xinachtli

Congratulations! Your child has been gladly accepted into the Adelante Latina/Los Guerreros/Xinachtli/ El Joven Noble, HEALTH EDUCATION AND PREVENTION programs. We are pleased to have her/him in our program, we are sure that he/she will be of great help along with the rest of the girl's/boy's. will be attending an afterschool program.

Meetings for the girls and boys are held once or twice a week, on Mondays, Tuesday's, Wednesdays, Thursday's, or Friday's. The girls/boys will come and get educated about tough touchy subjects that no one dares to ever talk about. Here in our Program, they will be educated about making proud choices, being proud of where they came from and being proud of who they are; along with other subjects. (See brochure for more details.)

We all know that talking about STD's, Pregnancy, Sex, and Condoms etc. can be very difficult to talk about, especially with your sons/daughters. Here in our Program, we make the girls /boys feel welcomed and safe every day in order for everyone to feel comfortable about the delicate topics.

The online form is for the parent to sign to let us know that you have given your son/daughter permission to attend all weeks and all the sessions listed in the brochure. We would love to have every single boy/girl attend the program in order to receive the full education that we are providing them. Also in order to keep the classroom working smoothly and problem free we have created a "RULES, POLICY and CONSEQUENCES" page (You can find this attached to the packet) for your child. Please review these rules with you son/daughter.

Thank you,

Sincerely: Sarahi Ovalle Site Manager

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us:

Cell: (559) 679-2808 Office: (559) 528-2846, Maria Diaz Program Leader Coordinator

